
 

 

NEWENT & DISTRICT PROBUS CLUB 
 

                           Andrew Graham: Chairman 

                                           Tel: 01531 820781 Email: amgraham44@gmail.com 

Fraser Gunn; Honorary Secretary 
                                                                              Tel: 07960 463462   Email: fraser.gunn@live.com 

 

 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD  

 

    TUESDAY 26 APRIL 2022 

 

 

Chairman: Chairman John announced that this would be his last meeting as Chair 

 

 

Apologies:  Peter Hayes, Michael Bennett, Colin Chapman, 

                    Colin Chave, John Oakman, Gareth Williams 

 

 

Minutes of last meeting: 12 April 2022 previously displayed on the club website were                    

accepted as a true record and signed. 

 

Matters Arising:  None 

 

Treasurer: Mike outlined the current financial situation  

 

Speaker Secretary: Fraser said that as Temporary Speaker Secretary he had booked speakers 

up until December this year. He reminded members that we would need a 

replacement by the end of the year. 

 

Pub Lunches: Peter reminded members that the next Pub Lunch which will be at the 

Trumpet Inn at Pixley, he was pleased to said that it is well supported and 

reminded that anyone wishing to attend who had not yet signed up will need to 

do so in the next 48 hrs as he has to inform the Trumpet of the menu choices. 

 

Outings: David outlined some suggestions for outings but reiterated the fact that with the 

Hire of a Coach and entrance fees, outings are becoming very expensive. He 

mentioned possible visits to SS Great Britain and Morgan Cars. And a guided 

tour of Worcester.  He is going to send out an email shortly asking members 

which of the venues would be most supported. 

 

Theatre Trips: Andrew said that there didn’t seem to be any suitable theatre presentations at 

present but will look at the programme for the Autumn. 

 

Webmaster: Ray explained to the members that we had been forced to put the Newsletter 

into the members only area. This was caused by possible copyright issues. He 

explained that Linton Historical Society had received a request for £300 from 

Associated Press for the use of one of their photos used in their newsletter. Ray 

has removed any photos that could be contentious from the club website just in 

case. 
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AOB:  None 

 

Today’s Speaker:  None 

 

Birthdays:   None 

 

 

Next Meeting:   10 MAY 2022 

 

Speaker:   Brian Ely – The World of Precious Metals 

 

                    This was followed by the Clubs 45th Annual General Meeting 
 

 

 

 


